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Dates for the Diary 
Tues 20th May Day 1.30pm (Plan B 22nd 

May 

Fri 23rd May Community Worship – Honesty 

Fri 23rd May Enrichment Afternoon 

 Term Ends 

Mon 2nd June School Open 

Wed 4th June Residential meeting 3.45pm 
 

Do You Shop at Sainsbury or Argos? 
 

Please consider registering your credit card to My 
School Fund so that you and our school earns points 
based on spending which can then be exchanged for 
e gift cards.  These e gift cards can help us to buy 
important resources such as stationery and 
equipment. 

https://www.myschoolfund.org/#/school-home 
 
 

Our focus for Worship is  
Honesty 

Headteacher Awards and Value Stars 
 

Well done to the children below who have received 
Value Stars or Headteacher Awards this week. 
 

     
  

 

REMINDERS 
 

May Day Tuesday 20th May 

Come along at 1.30pm to our May Day afternoon. The 

children will be singing and performing a range of 

dances including the traditonal Maypole dances. Ice 

creams are available to buy so bring along some cash! 

 

Community Worship – Friday 23rd May 9.15am 

Community worship is being held on the school  

playground (weather permitting) instead of Church. 

Parents etc are welcome to join us. Gates will be open 

from 9.10am 

 

Enrichment Afternoon – Friday 23rd May 

Your child should come to school in their school 

uniform and have their PE kit and an old shirt/apron 

with them in case it is needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Stay and Play Sessions 

Reception 2025 
The Local Authority has currently allocated 29 places 

for our Reception class next year.  We hope these new 

children will be happy in their new school.  We are 

pleased to offer transition sessions starting Tuesday 

3rd 6th June from 2pm to 3pm. These will continue 

each Tuesday afternoon up to and including Tuesday 

1st July. 

During these times the children will be able to have 

lots of fun joining in with activities as well as meeting 

teachers and new friends. For each session, a member 

of the Reception team will collect your child from the 

school office door at 2pm and take them up to the 

Reception class. Please then collect your child from 

outside the main school office at 3pm.  If your child 

attends our nursery on this day then they will come up 

to join us with a member of the Nursery team. 

 

Year 6 SATS 
 

Congratulations to our Year 6 children who have successfully 
completed a very busy SATs test week.  The children have 
worked incredibly hard and coped well with the pressure.  
Over the next few weeks the children will continue to work 
on their learning as well as focussing on their end of year 
activities and transition to their next school. 
 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
https://www.myschoolfund.org/#/school-home

